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Vikings Sailing Club - Sailing event in Marsamxett Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that the 

Vikings Sailing Club will be organising a sailing event on Sunday 13th April 2025 in 

Marsamxett Harbour. 

 

Event will be held between 0830 hours and 1400 hours (local time). 

 

The event will consist of a series of short races which will be held within the area formed 

by the imaginary lines joining the points A, B, C, D and E, as seen on the attached chart. 

 

Position  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

A   35° 54’.041   014° 30’.119              

B   35° 53’.889   014° 30’.081 

C   35° 53’.858   014° 30’.111  

D   35° 54’.047   014° 30’.452  

E   35° 54’.064   014° 30’.428 

 

Three safety RHIBs, will be assisting during the event. The organisers will be directing 

the races from onboard one of the safety RHIBs. 

 

Masters of all craft, not directly involved in this event, are asked to keep clear of the 

above-mentioned area and to cooperate with the organisers. They are further instructed 

to fully comply with Rule 18 (COLREGS 1972) and to ‘keep out of the way’ of the sailing 

vessels participating in the event.   

 

All mariners are to observe any instructions that may be given by the event organisers 

safety crafts and on VHF Channels 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS.  

 

 

Charts effected:  BA 177 
 




